
We’ve been made aware by General Mills that 
select batches of Green Giant Canned 
Sweetcorn may have faulty seams. As a 
precautionary measure, General Mills have 
decided to recall these products. 

Product batch affected: 
Best before date: 07/2023
Batch codes: 293 1S1, 294 1S1, 295 1S1  

Product Recall.
Green Giant Original 
Canned Sweetcorn 198G 
Date of recall: 30/04/2020

What you should do
General Mills are asking customers who’ve purchased any of the affected 
product to dispose of it and contact them directly for a refund on 
0800 897 777 
 

tel:0800897777

